
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
As part of our next theme ‘Come Fly With Me,’ we will be studying the Arctic Circle and looking at 
freezing and melting in Science. As part of the children’s learning experience, we have arranged 
an ice-skating trip to Imperial Gardens Ice Rink in Cheltenham for Pathfinders Year 1 and Year 
2 on the morning of Monday 6th December.  
 
Children should arrive at school at normal time and we will leave at approximately 9.15.  We will 
return to school for around 1pm meaning we will have missed hot dinners, so all children 
should bring a packed lunch that day.  
 
Children should come to school wearing: 

• Warm leggings/trousers. 

• Trainers/warm socks 
• Warm coat 
• Gloves/hats  

 
To make this visit possible, we are asking for a contribution of £9 per child.  This will contribute 
towards the cost of the coach, skate hire, 45 minutes on the ice and a hot chocolate from the 
garden bar in Imperial Gardens.  This payment can be made via School Spider where there is also 
a short form to let us know shoe size (to speed up getting skates on) and whether or not they 
would like an alternative to milk in their hot chocolate. 
 
We can’t wait to enjoy this trip with the children, hopefully they will be just as excited as we are! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs Bushell at 
ebushell@ashchurch.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Bushell and the Pathfinders team. 
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